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MARCH NEWS 
 

Parents/Guardians and Students: 

March is a very busy month for us! 

Our school received funding for 

Career Technical Education (CTE) 

field trips. This month, we will be 

visiting 4 different business who 

manufacture various essentials and 

equipment. We will first visit AC 

Disposal, then Sisneros Bros., 

CAT/Wagner, and finish the month 

off at CEMCO.  

Our Junior students will be taking 

the New Mexico Assessment of 

Science Readiness on Wednesday, 

March 29, 2023. Senior students 

who did not take this test last year 

will need to make it up during this 

same time. 

Spring break is quickly 

approaching! We will be off from 

school March 13th through March 

17th.  

In preparation for next school year, 

teachers will be reviewing students 

Next Step Plans which helps 

students understand what credits 

they will need next year. The time 

 

 

 

 

 

also allows teachers to set goals for 

students so they can continue to 

progress in their classes. In 

addition, teachers will also be in 

contact with parents to let them 

know how your child is doing, so 

please be on the lookout for a 

conference. 

If you or someone you know are in 

need of resources for food, hygiene 

products, or other necessities, 

please visit 

https://resourcesvalencianm.org/ for 

a quick search of where to locate 

the items you need.  

 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

• New Mexico 

Assessment of Science 

Readiness- 11th grade- 

3/29/23 

• Student Seminars: 

3/1/23 & 3/8/23 

• Student PD- New 

Mexico State 

University- 3/22/23 

• Student PD- 

Apprentices for 

Trades- 3/29/23 

• AC Disposal Field 

Trip- 3/9/23 

• Sisneros Bros. Field 

Trip- 3/21/23 

• CAT/Wagner Field 

Trip- 3/24/23 

• CEMCO Field Trip- 

3/28/23 

 

 

 

Congratulations Corner: 

Congratulations to 

Veronica Batista on being 

voted our Student of the 

Week for The Valencia 

County News-Bulletin!  
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